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September has been a crazy and fun month in 
Kindergarten and we are looking forward to all October has to 
bring. We are excited for our first field trip and our Halloween 
parade! We are 30 days smarter and it shows :)  
 
Minimum Day 

Remember that ​Tuesday, October 1st​, is a minimum day. 
We start school at 9:30 and dismiss at 12:00.  
 
Field Trip 

Our Pumpkin Patch field trip is coming up soon! Please fill 
out the permission slip and return it as soon as possible. We 
need volunteers to make our field trip possible. Please apply 
through Be a Mentor if you are interested in being a 
chaperone! In Monday’s homework folder, I will be sending out 
slips to parents who have been chosen to chaperone 
(expressed interest, cleared through Be a Mentor, and paid the 
$12 bus fee).  
 
Scholastic Books 

September’s book order is due soon. I will be submitting 
book orders this weekend. Please order all books by September 
29th if you would like September books. Our class code is 
VYZ9L.  



 
 
 
Class Website! 

This is the ​LAST​ paper version of our newsletter being sent 
home today. From now on the newsletters will be posted online 
only. Please check the website for future newsletters and 
important information. I don’t want any parents and families 
missing out on important Kindergarten news! Below is the 
website link :) Thank you to those parents who have visited our 
website, and took the survey. Your child received a ticket for 
this week’s prize raffle!!  

Sdeering.weebly.com 
 

Parent Teacher Conferences 
All parents have scheduled a Parent Teacher Conference, so 
thank you! Just a reminder, this is for parents only, no children 
please. Let me know if you need to bring your child/children, 
but please make other arrangements if possible. Thank you :)  

 
 
Have a great weekend!! 
-Ms. Deering 


